

Western Pennsylvania Region 2801 Liberty Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15222 412-263-3100 RedCross.org

October 6, 2017

Penn Hills Charter School Of Entrepreneurship 2501 Main ST Pittsburgh, PA 15235-3644

Dear Penn Hills Charter School Of Entrepreneurship:

Thank you for your \$320 gift to the American Red Cross for Hurricane Harvey relief. When thousands faced Harvey's powerful winds and catastrophic, life-threatening flooding caused by the storm's historic rainfall, your generosity helped provide hope and comfort in their darkest hours.

Selfless Red Cross volunteers and employees continue to work around the clock to provide safe shelters, food, emotional support and relief supplies for people forced from their homes by rising waters. Thanks to generous donations like yours, we're also able to provide emergency financial assistance to households severely impacted by the storm. This vital relief—made possible with your commitment—makes a real difference for individuals and families who have lost so much.

In the challenging days and weeks ahead, compassionate donors like you help ensure that we can stand with storm and flood survivors to continue addressing their urgent needs—and remain by their sides as they begin to pick up the pieces and rebuild their lives. Once again, thank you for supporting the Red Cross and those we serve.

Sincerely,

Patricia Waldinger Regional CEO

O. Waldinge